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Rebels Newsletter           
Attention Grads 
Grad Rehearsal will be held on Monday, May 16th in Period 7 & 8 in 
the North Gym.  All Grads need to attend. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Grad Gowns will be distributed on Monday, May 16th, in the North 
Gym, immediately after the rehearsal. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Deadline to purchase your extra Grad Tickets is Thursday, May 
12th on School Cash Online https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ .   
If there are any leftover tickets after Thursday, May 12, 2022, tickets 
will be sold directly at the school main office starting Tuesday, May 
17, 2022.  Only cash payments will be accepted at that time on a first 
come first serve basis. 
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“Anyone who has never made a mistake has never tried anything new.”  Albert Einstein 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

Math Clinic is back 
 

Math time can be an enjoyable part of your school time 
journey.  Is Math giving you a headache?  Come and 
join us at the Math Clinic on every Tuesday and 
Thursday during lunchtime in A207 and A210.  A 
teacher and peers available to work with you one to one 
or in a group.  No appointment necessary. 
 
 

Attention ALL 
Gr. 8 
 
The Gauss Contest will 
take place on 

Wednesday, May 18th in the Library, 9:15 – 10:15 
am.  All participants must be in the Library at 9:10 
am.  Any students who signed up for Math 9 Honours 
next year is encouraged participate in this contest. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, May 16th – School Leaving Rehearsal, 
North Gym (P.7 &8) 
 
Monday, May 16th – Grad Gown Distribution in the 
North Gym right after the Grad Rehearsal 
 
Wednesday, May 18th – Gauss Math Contest (Gr.8) 
 
Friday, May 20th – Pro D Day – School Closed 
 
Monday, May 23rd – Victoria Day – School Closed 
 
Friday, May 27th – Grad/Dinner Table Seating Due 
 
Saturday, May 28th – School Leaving Ceremony at 
SFU Convocation Mall at 2:00 pm 
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